
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

9th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

GCSE English Assessments 

 

We wish to support your child in the English GCSEs by offering the opportunity to complete assessments 

during this period of home learning that may be submitted as evidence towards their GCSEs. Following 

current guidance from Cambridge, it is important that the completion of these assessments is done with 

supervision. To allow us to consider including essays and pieces of writing from lockdown, please can 

you reply by email to confirm that the following pieces have been or will be completed by [child’s name] 

alone and without assistance. The relevant pieces of work over the next couple of weeks are: 

 

1. Poetry essay w/c 8th March 2021 

2. Prose essay w/c/ 15th March 2021 

3. Descriptive writing assessment for Miss Nickson’s class.  

 

Without your confirmation that student work is done without assistance and is their own work, we will 

not be able to use these assessments in any evidence portfolio.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Leona Bell 

Team Leader of English   

 Acting Headteacher 
Ard-ynseyder Tammyltagh 

G M Corrin BA NPQH 
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